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In reply, please
refer to LAC-13336

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
Document Control Desk

U. S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen

SUBJECT Dairyland Power Cooperative
La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor (LACBWR)
Possession-Only License No. DPR-45
Changes to Physical Security Plan, Contingency

Plan and Guard Force Training & Qualification Plan

REFERENCES: (1) DPC Letter, Berg to Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations,
LAC-13325, dated December 9, 1993

Recently, the LACBWR Physical Security Plan was revised and transmitted to you, in its
entirety, by letter dated December 9, 1993 (Reference 1).

In the process of reviewing and updating our security plans, some unintentional changes
were made to the Guard Force Training & Qualification Plan (Appendix I). We are enclosing the
affected pages, which have been corrected.

Please replace each of the changed pages to the Training & Qualification Plan which we
submitted in Reference 1, pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p). Page 24 was previously omitted entirely
and needs to be added.
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Document Control Desk Page 2
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January 13, 1994

It is requested that all enclosures be withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR
2.790(d).

If there are any questions, please contact either John Parkyn or Gerald Joseph at
LACBWR (608-689-2331).

Sincerely,
DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
()lam £, éa%
William L. Berg, General Manager
WLB GRIJ.dh
Enclosures
ce John Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 111
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
Larry Pittiglio, Project Manager
Division of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555



